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Regulatory Alert – Israel 
Removal of RF Type Approval Requirements for Simple 

Radio Products 
 
The Israeli Regulator for Radio Approvals the Ministry of Communications (MoC), has 
advised via a Free Import Regulation letter dated 21st January 2017 that they will be no 
longer issuing Type Approval certificates for simple wireless communication 
technologies. 
 
The following equipment no longer requires Type Approval by the MoC: 
 

1) Equipment ONLY operating with Bluetooth (BT) technology. 
 

2) Equipment ONLY including a receptor for satellite broadcasting to determine 
geographical location in systems such as GPS or GLONASS. 
 

3) Equipment ONLY operating in the technologies listed in both 1) & 2) 
 
If a device contains Bluetooth / GPS or GLONASS receiver technology, along with any 
other technology, such as WLAN, it remains mandatory to apply for Type Approval at 
MoC. 
 
Please note, this change of policy is for the radio regulations only. 
 
EMC and Safety Approval from the Standards Institute of Israel (SII) should still be 
obtained as before. 
 
For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 
 
Mr. Dan Taylor 
Product Compliance Specialists           
Email: Dan.Taylor@productcompliancespecialists.com   
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